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Dear families, 

 

The Government has just announced a staggered return in January for secondary school student 

in Years 7-10.  Year 11 will return on Tuesday 5th January with the BTEC/Vocational exams taking 

place as published starting 7th January.  Learners classed as vulnerable or the parents of key 

workers in Years 7-10 will have access to learning in school from Tuesday 5th January all other 

learners in Years 7-10 will access remote learning, not returning to school until Monday 11th 

January 2021.   

 

 

Tier 3 Year 11 learners will continue to access school full time. 

There will be full-time on-site provision to vulnerable children and the children 

of critical workers in Years 7-10 only. 

Remote education to be provided for all other learners in Years 7-10. 

All learners and adults will be required to wear face mask when moving 

around school and in communal areas. 

When learners are not on the rota to be in school remote education will be 

provided. 

 

 

 

The timing of this announcement has come late today, please bear with us while we put our 

contingency plan in place.  Members of the inclusion team will contact parents of learners 

categorised as vulnerable and parents with key worker status tomorrow.  If you are a keyworker 

and have not informed the school of your status please 

contact  keyworker@rshs.aspireplus.org.uk (please refer to the Government definition of key 

worker).  I will write to you again tomorrow with further information and guidance on the remote 

learning timetable for Years 7-10.    

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Fay Beach 
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